
 

 

Feedback: GPSSBC Special Departmental Bargaining 
Chamber (DBC) - GPAA 
 
Recognition of improved qualifications 
The matter relates to GPSSBC Resolution 5/2014. The list of improved qualifications was signed off 
following the mandating process where members provided the PSA with their approval to accept the list. 
The document is awaiting the CEO’s signature before submission by the employer to the Department of 
Public Service and Administration (DPSA) for concurrence. 
 
Parties indicated their satisfaction with the way the matter was extensively dealt with by all parties 
involved, including members. As soon as concurrence has been given by the DPSA, the employer will be 
able to implement the process.  
 
Members will be informed of developments. 
  
 
Ivan Fredericks 
GENERAL MANAGER 
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